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Final Budget Allocations 

We have received our final budget allocations for the Federal Programs. We saw an increase of 

$562 in Title IA, $19 in Title IIA, $104 in State LEP, and a decrease of $1,428 in Title III. 

 

Migrant Summer School 

The SDE Migrant Program Coordinator, Mary Lou Wells, has again recommended that the 

Homedale and Marsing School Districts run a Migrant Summer School in Homedale for students 

of both districts. Last year we were awarded an additional $44,633 in Migrant funds for the 

combined Migrant Summer School. We have been told we will be awarded additional funds for 

this upcoming summer school but do not yet know the amount. 

 

Professional Development 

Instructional days out of class for district-sponsored professional development 

December 2013:  7 days 

December 2014:  2 days 

 

Planning has started for the January 16 full day in-service. For this professional development day 

we are relying on our in-house experts to provide support to teachers. We will have multiple 

workshop sessions presented by staff members, and teachers will choose which sessions to 

attend. We appreciate the willingness of our staff to share their best practices with others.  

 


